
NOTICE OF PETITION FOR STREET VACATION 

AND PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a petition has been filed with the City of Kalama to vacate the 

street or alley described in this notice.  The City of Kalama Hearings Examiner will hold a public 

hearing on the proposed street vacation on November 21st at 1:00 PM, or as shortly thereafter as 

possible. This will also be offered as a virtual meeting via Zoom, access information will be posted on 

the City website www.cityofkalama.com.  Interested parties are encouraged to testify or submit written 

comments to building@cityofkalama.com by November 22nd, 2022 by 5pm, or they may attend the 

hearing in person at the City of Kalama Council Chambers or by zoom.  Instructions for attending 

virtually are available on the City of Kalama website.  The complete application and file including 

maps are available for review at City Hall during normal business hours. 

 

Petitioners: Ray Tumlinson and Greta Holmstrom 

 

Proposed Street Vacation: A portion of undeveloped right-of-way associated with 3rd Street. The 

petition would vacate a portion of existing right of-way approximately 55 feet to the north from Ivy 

Street on the south. The subject right-of-way area is located west of Parcel #40522, and east of Parcel 

#405270100 and south of parcel #40523 (see approximate area highlighted below). 
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